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Auburn School Board Approves Accreditation Change
(KLZA)-- The Auburn Board of Education has decided to make a change in the
school districts accreditation.

Superintendent Kevin Reiman explained that in the past several years, the
Auburn District did not feel the Advanced Education, formerly North Central
was giving Auburn the bang for their buck they had previously. The Auburn
School District had been with the same group for approximately 100 year.

Auburn Public School’s will now be accredited through the Nebraska Department
of Education accreditation model.

The Board approved a three-year lease with Mark Harms to farm the School
District owned McGrew property. Harms will pay the District $10,500 annually.

A lease for use of the gymnasium at the Southeast Training Center in Stella, the
former Southeast Consolidated School was approved. The Auburn School District
will be able to use the facility for basketball practice this winter and if needed
volleyball in the fall. The cost to the District is essentially the cost of the utilities
to heat the gym.
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